
To All COFO Staff 
From the District Directors 

There will be a state-wide COFO staff meeting Monday, April 5 
through Wednesday, April 7. 

The meeting will be held in Hattiesburg. The Hattiesburg office 
is at 507 Mobile Street. Telephone, 582-9993. 

The meeting will begin Monday morning at 9:00 a.m. 

Below is a blank space for suggestions for the agenda. Put your 
ideas down and send them to: 

COFO Staff Meeting 
705 North Far ish St ree t 
Jackson, Miss. 

Your suggestions will be used as the basis for an agenda for 
the meeting. 

This meeting has been called by the District Directors. 




